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Scarlet Fever





Along with some other schools, we have recently had an outbreak of Scarlet fever around the school.  This has been reported to Public Health.  Symptoms include a red itchy rash, red face, strawberry tongue or white tongue with red dots, sore throat, fever etc.


If this is diagnosed by your GP your child must be off school for 24 hours after starting antibiotics.  If you have any concerns or are unsure please contact your GP practice.





End of School Year





Plans are being discussed as to how we can celebrate the final weeks of St Ninian’s.  There are plans for


Sports Day/Family Picnic 17th May


School Show “The Story of St Ninians” 5th&6th June 


An Open Day on Friday 8th June


A PTA Fun Day for the Children on Friday 15th June


Final Prize Giving /Assembly Tuesday 19th June


Further details will follow nearer the time.

















Residential Trips





The Primary 6 & Primary 7 residential trip is fast approaching. Thank you to everyone who has paid the balance in full; a reminder that all payments should have been made.  If you need to discuss this, please contact Mrs Storey. The children have all had information regarding what they will need to take with them. Further information will follow soon.
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School Trips





Every class on the school has been on trips this year.


These trips are all to support work done in the classroom or to give pupils opportunities they may not otherwise experience.  Most of these trips have been subsidised by the school using the Pupil Equity Funding – making these trips more affordable for all.  Below are some examples of where pupils have been/are going.





Ice skating, Panto in Carlisle, Sky Academy, Lincluden Abbey, Stewartry Museum & Cream O Galloway, Queensferry Crossing, Vindolanda, Devil’s Porridge, Film Festival and World Ice Hockey Championships.





I am sure there will be more to come!
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Community Police officer





Our school community police officer, PC Davies, has been transferred to CID.  I would like to thank him for his support and great partnership working to support our pupils in developing safe and positive attitudes. 


I am still waiting to hear who his replacement will be.














Prose and Poetry


8 of our pupils were to take part in the Annual Prose and Poetry speaking competition on Friday 2nd March and Saturday 3rd March, at Dumfries Academy. Due to the weather this has been postponed until April. The pupils have been working hard preparing for this, thank you to Mr Carr, who is supporting our pupils.
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Learning conversations


Learning Conversations for you and your child/ren will take place on Thursday 22nd March 5-7pm and Tuesday 27th March 3.15-5.15 pm. This is an important opportunity for you to be involved in discussing your child’s progress, next steps and targets. Letters will be sent home with pupils at the end of next week; please return your letter indicating your preferred time slot. Appointment times will be issued in due course. Times cannot be guaranteed, but I always try to give times as near as possible that parent’s request.

















Lost Property





There continues to be a steady stream of ‘missing’ items being found in school. Please ensure your child’s name is clearly marked on all items of clothing. All items with no name are in the corridor outside Sheena’s office. Please come and have a look.
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School Show


Some advance warning that on Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th June there will be a show “The Story of St Ninians”.  This has been written and produced by Miss Aitchison, Mr Carr and Miss McKinnell and involves pupils and staff.  There will be an evening performance on both Tuesday and Wednesday and an afternoon performance on Tuesday.  More information to follow.





World book Day


Tuesday 6th March 2018


                          


World Book Day activities are being arranged by our Library Committee lead by Mrs Johnstone. This year you are invited to come if you wish, as a character from a book or to create your own book character. Pupils can bring in their favourite book to read at a “Share a Story” session.  Pupils can also choose a session to listen to a story being read by a staff member.  The final event will be watching the world’s Biggest Book show.  There is no cost for this non-uniform day.


                 








Dates for your Diary


March 





6th	World Book Day Celebrations


8th	Pr.6 & 7 Queensferry Crossing visit


	P1a &1b Farm Talks


9th 	Mindset Matters Day


12th	Pr.1a Barony Farm visit


13th	Theatre Production Pr.5, 6 and 7


15th	3.00: PTA Meeting


18th	Pr.6 & 7 Residential Trip leaves


21st	Pr.6& 7 Residential Trip returns


22nd	Learning conversations 5-7pm


27th	Learning conversations 3.15-5.15pm


30th March – 13th April (inclusive) Easter Holidays


April


18th & 19th	Nursery Enrolments     	


25th-27th	P5 Residential














Parental Satisfaction Survey


Just to remind you that the above survey is on the council Website for you to complete.


Go to � HYPERLINK "http://www.dumgal.gov.uk" �www.dumgal.gov.uk� and search for “have your say”.  Your comments are valuable, particularly for the new school, in helping priorities and areas for the staff and pupils to work on and develop.
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